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Hi Folks,

As we near the end of the water main project, we wanted to make the
community aware of a few items. First, HAMA and Buchart Horn want to
thank the members of the community once again for being cooperative for
the duration of the project. Sippel Development Co., Inc. has been making
tremendous progress and will be wrapping the project up in the next
month. With that being said, they will be making some necessary
connections to the existing distribution system rather soon which will lead
to interruptions in our system water service. This may cause dirty water
upon restoring flow to your residence so PLEASE run water (i.e. flush your
toilet several times) to check the water for dirt/rust. If you use a faucet with
an aerator you may have to remove it and clean the screen(s).
Unfortunately, at this time we do not have a specific time when this will
occur. Please feel free to email or call Ross Torquato with any guestions or
concerns at: o
Buchart Horn, Inc. '

2009 N. Atherton Street, Suite 200

State College, PA 16803

814-826-3345 (Ross) -
rtorquato@bucharthorn.com

https://bucharthorn.com/

Acknowledgement:
HAMA was awarded a $1.074 million grant for construction of this portion

of the project from the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG)
program. '

UPDATED SCHEDULE

Tree Clearing & Streams Crossing 4/10/23*
Parallel 4” & 6” Pipe (Water Plant to Henry Street) 4/17/23*
4” Pipe (Henry St to Duncan St) 5/25/23*
Pipe Pressure Testing and Disinfection 6/05/23
Pressure Reducing Vault 6/15/23
Connect to Existing Main on E. Henry Street 6/19/23
Restoration 6/25/23

*completed activity



